
YOU HAVE A FRIENDLY BRIDGE CLUB RIGHT HERE IN CESSNOCK? 

AND
BEGINNER LESSONS START

THIS MARCH!

IF YOU’VE EVER WONDERED ABOUT THE GAME OF BRIDGE, 
COME ALONG TO OUR 

TRY BRIDGE DAY 
On FRIDAY 3rd February 2023, 1.30-3.00 pm 

Meet some local club members and explore the combination of mental
stimulation and social pleasure that bridge offers. 

It’s a fun and enjoyable game for all ages. 



Beginner lessons are not held every year, but when they are held, 
the club employs a bridge professional to teach you. 

It’s an opportunity not to be missed. 



March 2023 is your chance to discover a whole new world! 

For more information contact our membership secretary Norma: 0407 230 218 
or email: cessnockbridgeclub@gmail.com 


